NEW BRIGHTON REVITALISATION REPORT

Officers and members of the New Brighton Taskforce informed the Community Board of the process
relating to the revitalisation of New Brighton and how the various parties have come together to work
towards a shared vision. The Board decided to support the work of the New Brighton Community
Taskforce and to expect updates from the Taskforce in the delivery and development of the priorities
and strategies for New Brighton renewal including the development of a “Master Plan”.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


